
LGSEC Board Meeting Summary 
April 9, 2014 

 
● The LGSEC Board discussed potential updates to the LGSEC website. LGC will continue to 

update the LGSEC website in phases throughout the next couple of months. 
● Jody London provided a brief regulatory and legislative update. Tim Anderson also provided 

an update about AB 1970. 
● The LGSEC Board discussed topics for the upcoming LGSEC Quarterly Meeting, to take place 

in San Luis Obispo on Friday, May 23rd. More information about this event will be sent out 
soon. 

 


